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In order to continue serving the needs of the Delmarva Peninsula, the Eastern Shore Branch of the Maryland 
Food Bank approached Gillis Gilkerson to discuss expansion options. Shortly thereafter, Gillis Gilkerson’s 
construction team was hired to revitalize the Food Bank’s office space and supplement the facility’s cold-
storage sorting room. These structural modifications and additions allowed the Food Bank to enhance and 
expand their volunteer program and distribution efforts. 

The +/- 16,316 square foot project was divided into three phases, the first of which included the ground 
up construction of a new cold-storage facility with insulated panels and refrigeration; the new building is 
situated directly behind the original Food Bank facility. The scope of work for Phase II included interior 
renovations and reconfigurations aimed to enhance the office space with new flooring, ceilings and 
walls. Phase III then updated the warehouse, adding new doors and making other miscellaneous repairs 

“We appreciate the work that Gillis Gilkerson has put into the Maryland Food Bank Eastern Shore 
Branch as part of our Food First Capital Campaign.  In addition to revitalizing our office space, 
Gillis Gilkerson has bolstered our facility to include a cold sort room that will not only enhance 

our volunteer program experience, but expand our distribution efforts, thus enabling us to 
improve the lives of even more food-insecure Marylanders on the Eastern Shore.” 

JENNIFER SMALL | MANAGING DIRECTOR, MARYLAND FOOD’S BANK EASTERN SHORE BRANCH
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